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GOLDDIAMOND
$10,000 $6,000 $4,000

PLATINUM

Sponsor’s company logo on 
prominent signage on-site

Sponsor’s company logo on 
signage on-site

Sponsor’s company logo on 
signage on-site

Rotating banner ad, logo and link 
on ANSI.org WSW sponsors 
webpage, and Diamond sponsor 
acknowledgment in confirmation 
and registration emails

Logo and link on ANSI.org WSW 
sponsors webpage

Logo and link on ANSI.org WSW 
sponsors webpage

6 complimentary admissions to 
the Annual Awards Banquet

4 complimentary admissions to 
the Annual Awards Banquet

2 complimentary admissions to 
the Annual Awards Banquet

Branding on post-event WSW 
proceedings page

Branding on post-event WSW 
proceedings page

Branding on post-event WSW 
proceedings page

Full-page color ad in printed 
and online program for ANSI 
Joint Member Forum

Half-page color ad in printed 
and online program for ANSI 
Joint Member Forum

Quarter-page color ad in 
printed and online program 
for ANSI Joint Member Forum

Logo in printed and online 
programs for the ANSI Joint 
Member Forum and the Annual 
Awards Banquet

Logo in printed and online 
programs for the ANSI Joint 
Member Forum and the Annual 
Awards Banquet

Logo in printed and online 
programs for the ANSI Joint 
Member Forum and the Annual 
Awards Banquet

Tabletop exhibit in premier 
location at Ronald Reagan 
Building events, and customized 
virtual sponsor booth on WSW 
event platform 

Tabletop exhibit at Ronald 
Reagan Building events

Participation in a shared 
sponsor literature display at 
Ronald Reagan Building events, 
to include up to two unique 
print pieces


